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Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware
Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, October 8, 1990 at 7:30 post
meridiem. This Monday evening we will finish up what we couldn’t get to at
the last meeting. Jack Steck’s lecture on Microphone Use & Technology went
on so long that there wasn’t time for the other event on the night’s
program (just kidding, Jack - for those of you that missed it, and you know
who you are,; you missed a terrific lecture). So,; we will once again attempt
to put on "Unique Presentation Theatre." Come Pperform a trick that’s just a
little out of the ordinary. Mark Bruley’s suggestion is doing the Cups &
Balls with your feet. If you can do thats; or anything else that’s a little
different, share it with us on Monday night.

Update: For those of you who read these newsletters religiously and
devour every word, you may recall that last month’s edition mentioned that
this Monday would be a lecture by Lee Earle. Mr. Earle had to cancel, and
we couldn’t reschedule him. But fear not - we’ve managed to book bar
magician Doc Eason for November’s meeting. This in turn delays our
competition night to the December meeting.

Magic News’n’Notes (courtesy of Stan Allen’s INSIDE MAGIC) - Watch for
"The International Magic Awards" to be televised sometime between 10/20 and
10/28. There will be awards for a lot of "bests" — sleight of hand, close-
ups; stage; etc. Only the winners will be announced — no need to embarrass
any losing nominees...Casino magic: Mark Kalin continues at Resorts in
their "Red-hot and Rowdy" revue.

Attention, bargain—hunters - have we got a deal for you. Dave Kelly has
a Z2ig Zag illusion he’s willing to pﬁﬁi%ﬁith for $150. It needs a little
work, but if you’re interested, give Dave a call or see him Monday night.

The Blackstaone Magic Show is scheduled for Sunday, November 4th at the
Keswick Theatre in Glenside. There are two shows; at 3:00 and 7:00. Tickets
are %18 for adults, $13 for 12 and under. Call 215/572-7650 for more info.

Hopefully; somebody from our club attended the MAES rconvention a few
weeks back and can report on it Monday night.

Since it’s almost Halloween, it’s time for a Bob Little Super Sunday .
Pencil in Sunday, October 2i1st for this year’s fall edition. One of the
features this time is Hank Moorehouse. Admission for the day’s festivities
is - $17, but mention that you read about it here, and it’s only $5. (The
sound you just heard was Bob Little swallowing his teeth - somebody call
him and tell him I was just kidding.)

Next Month: November. Lecture by Aspen bar magician Doc Eason.



